
 

 

To members of council and staff of the Municipality of East Ferris. 

 

 

The Nosbonsing Anglers & Hunters would like to propose a joint project with the Municipality to 

increase the size of the parking area, double the ramp and put in a second dock at the South Shore 

Launch on Lake Nosbonsing. 

The current parking area of approximately 19,800 sq ft can accommodate around 35 vehicles and their 

trailers. By expanding the perimeter of the parking area to a total of approximately 44,200 sq ft, the 

capacity could easily be doubled. 

Doubling the ramp and a second dock would allow for efficient launching during high use times and 

would help take some of the pressure and congestion away from the public launch on Big Moose Road. 

The Club is looking for a hands-on project which will benefit the community and allow the Club to give 

something back to the community as well. We have volunteers willing to cut and remove trees, 

potentially build a new dock, as well as funds available to contribute to the cost of the docking, signage 

etc. 

We are aware from previous discussions with Municipal staff that MNR and the Conservation Authority 

will need to give their approvals and provide guidelines. The attached map shows that the proposed 

parking project will not be visible from the water, should have a very low environmental impact and 

should not create any negative effects for the lake or neighbours in the area. 

We look forward hearing back from the Municipality and hopefully moving forward with this project. 

 

Regards, 

Wilfrid Weiskopf 

President 

 


